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July 9, 1990

"Fraedom of Information Request"
EREEDOM OF INFORMATION

ACT REQUEST

Mr. David T. Collins erA.QO-J/ e
U. 5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Contracts and Property Management Ca{ '('YI 7o //_90

Mail Stop P-1020
Washington, DC 20658

Re: RFP RS-IRM-69 148 (VOMS)

Dear Mr. Collins:

Under the Freedom of Information Act, Public Law 89-487, 90-23, 93-502
Wang wishes to obtain a copy of all material relating to NRC's evaluation
of our proposal. In aodition, please provide us with all NRC evaluation
material for the winning proposal, and a copy ef both the winning
technical and business proposals. Finally, Wang would 1ike to sece the
identity, relative ranking and prices proposed Dy e!! offerors.

It is our desire to have you provide esact copies of these documents,
with the understanding that Wang will pay reasonable search and
reproduction costs,

| look forward to hearing from you within the next ten (10) working
days. In the event | am denieo any partion of these documents, please
sﬁ:clfy the otatu(orz basis for the denial and the names and titles of
the persons responsible for the evaluation.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (215) 963 3090,
Sincerely,

/A

s Joseph R. Smagala
el Branch Manager
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